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Interoffice Memorandum 
 
 
 

TO:  City Council 
 
FROM: Mayor Ron Feinsod 
 
RE:  Appointment to the Fire Pension Board of Trustees 
 
DATE: January 6, 2021 
  
 
If council has no objection, I recommend the appointment of Deborah Kelly to the Fire Pension 
Board of Trustees to complete the unexpired term of Victor Manning from January 12, 2021 until 
September 30, 2023.  The position was advertised and there were two applications received.  John 
Holic withdrew his application due to serving on Venice Housing Authority, leaving Ms. Kelly as the 
selected appointee. 
 
 
RF/mb 
 
Attachment 


